
 

Welcome back to the new school year. Going back to school 

after a summer break can be a time of excitement, anxiety and 

even a bit of sadness. The new school year is full of many 

unknowns and that can feel a little scary at first. It has been 

fantastic to see the children return ready and raring to go. They 

have settled back into their classes well and have shown they 

have the resilience and determination to have a fantastic year. 

We can’t wait to see them Experience, Excel and Enjoy with the 

right support and encouragement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Class Attendance % Minutes Late 

1 Elm   

1 Cherry   

2 Yew   

2 Fir   

3 Hazel   

3 Cedar   

4 Chestnut   

4 Holly   

5 Maple   

5 Sycamore   

6 Birch   

6 Willow   

A weekly newsletter to share the news of Pinehurst Primary School 

 

Next week, on Wednesday 11th September we will 

be holding our annual ‘Meet the Teacher’ evening 

after school. This will be an opportunity for you to 

visit your child’s new classroom and to meet their 

new class teacher.  You can also collect information 

regarding days PE kits are required and homework 

etc. It will not be a ‘timed’ session, just come back 

into school as soon as you have collected your child. 

Do not worry if you are unable to attend; all  of the 

information available at the session will be sent 

home with the children if you are not available on 

that afternoon. 

 

‘If you have good thoughts they will shine 

out of your face like sunbeams and you will 

always look lovely.’  Roald Dahl 

Uniform Reminders 

We certainly look the part this week. Well done 

everyone! 

  Please ensure that your child has a full PE Kit 

with a Pinehurst  t-shirt and shorts. 

Reminder black school shoes should be worn, 

no trainers please. 

Wrist watch and stud earrings only, no other 

jewellery, make up or nail varnish please. 

 

Each week our Newsletter will feature a 

Teaching and Learning section which will focus 

on a different aspect of the school curriculum. 

Thank you to the children, families and staff 

for welcoming me to Pinehurst Primary School 

this week.  I look forward to getting to know 

you all a little better over the coming weeks. 

Miss Morris 

6
th

 September 2019 

Each week we will 

highlight the 

attendance and 

punctuality of each 

class in this section.  

Which class will be 

first to get 100% 

attendance and 0 

minutes late? 


